Steven Seee

From: natalie driscoll <driscollnat@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 10:13 AM

To: policastrogroup@gmail.com; House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep.
Baginski, Jacquelyn M.

Subject: Bill H-5351

To whom it may concern,

My name is Natalie Ramirez Driscoll, and I've been working as a Nurse Practitioner in dermatology for 11years. Mary
Polizzi is an Aesthetician and we have worked together in the same practice for the past 4 years. | find her role in
medical dermatology very

useful and important as extended care for our patients in the practice.

As medical providers, we don’t always have the time to go over specialized care and treatment plans that can create a
huge impact on someone’s self-esteem and overall mental health. Once | determine that a patient cannot achieve
remission or enhancement from prescriptions, there is a relief in knowing that | can delegate and trust Mary to further
analyze the skins needs and develop a safe treatment plan. By us working together, the patient has full access

to treatments at the point of contact, further helping the patient feel more confident, which ultimately has a positive
impact on their mental health.

Mary Polizzi is a useful member to the team and has proven that she continuously practices safely under my supervision
and her experience along with patient satisfaction validates this.

Thank you kindly for your attention to this matter.

Regards,

Natalie Ramirez Driscoll NP-C
Aspire Dermatology

618 Tollgate Rd

Warwick, RI 02886



